
 

 

Date: Nov. 03rd ,2014 

 

 
 

Product Phase out Notice 
Apacer USB3.0 Flash Drive AH351  

 

Dear Customers, 

Apacer highly appreciate your company has been purchasing this product in the past few years.  

We would like to inform you we plan to phase out USB3.0 flash drive AH351 from November 03rd, 

2014 and the replacement models are AH350 or AH354. 

 

Apacer will continue to accept P/O with limited quantity until December 03rd, 2014. Please contact 

your account sales to arrange the last buy/ shipment quantity/ schedule, and we will try our best to 

support you during the transition period. 

 

The table below shows the SKUs being phased out and the effective replacements: 
USB3.0 Flash Drive Model Name  Replacement 
Retractable Design AH351 8GB/16GB/32GB AH350 8GB/16GB/32GB/64GB/128GB 

or 
AH354 8GB/16GB/32GB 

Schedule: The deadline for placing a final last buy of non-cancellable, non-returnable purchase order for 
the above SKUs is December 03rd, 2014 and the last shipments scheduled plan to be no later than 
January 10th, 2015 (availability subject to supply on hand).  

 

Apacer ‘s mission is to continue providing customer with excellent and high quality products. If you 

have any questions or requests to our product, please feel free to contact us at any time. We will 

offer you our best service as you need. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Ellie Lin 

Product Manager 

Mobility Application Product Division 

Apacer Technology Inc. 


